
LAST WEEK'S
WHOLE SCHOOL

ATTENDANCE
94.8%

Headteacher: Fiona Judge  /  The Winns Primary School, Fleeming Rd. E17 5ET 
020 8527 1872 /  www.thewinnsprimaryschool.co.uk  / office@winns.waltham.sch.uk

WINNS
WEEKLY

3.3.2023

We celebrated World Book Day in school today. There was a fantastic array of costumes on display - can

you spot your favourite character in the photos? There is lots of information further down this week's

newsletter about all the reading-related events that are taking place in school over the next few weeks.

You will also have received a number of emails over the last few days with further information.

WORLD BOOK DAY CELEBRATIONS

أتمنى لك نهاية أسبوع جميلة!

Arabic

Have a nice weekend!




W.B. 6.3.2023DATES FOR DIARIES
Monday 6th March
Tuesday 7th March

Thursday 9th March



Friday 10th March

Book Fair (open after school to families)
Book Fair (open after school to families)
Parents Coffee Morning (Fears and Worries)
3LG Class Assembly (9:00)
Year 4 Trip to the British Museum

http://www.thewinnsprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@winns.waltham.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/The-Winns-Primary-School-505499596128319/
https://instagram.com/winnsprimary?utm_medium=copy_link
https://twitter.com/winnsprimary
https://www.proz.com/kudoz/english-to-romanian/other/22031-have-a-nice-weekend.html#56596


Well done to our year 3 & 4 girls'

football team who competed in the

latest School Games tournament at

Chingford Goals on Tuesday. The girls

qualified from their group and were

unlucky to be knocked out in the

semi-finals to the eventual winners,

taking home a fourth place finish out

of 30 teams overall - a superb result!

GIRLS FOOTBALL 
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PANATHLON SWIM GALA
A group of year 5 & 6 children attended

the Panathlon Swim Gala at the

Aquatics Centre in Stratford on

Wednesday. The children competed

against schools from all across east

London and Essex in a series of

competitive, but fun events. The

children acquitted themselves

admirably and thoroughly enjoyed the

opportunity to swim in the Olympic

pool, even rubbing shoulders with the

GB diving squad! Well done everyone!

Well done to 2CF who performed their class assembly for their families and the rest of the Red

Hall children on Tuesday. They showed off their learning confidently, with loud and clear voices

from everyone. Well done children! Thank you to all the parents and families who came along to

support their children, and also to Ms Flock for preparing the children so well!

2CF CLASS ASSEMBLY
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Street Tag is a free child- and family-friendly mobile application that uses virtual tags

to incentivise communities and families to become more physically active and boost

mental health. On the Street Tag app, you collect points assigned to virtual tags all-

around your community including green spaces, once you are within a 40-metre

radius of any virtual tag, your app will automatically collect the points. Steps can also

be synced and converted into Street Tag points. These points add up in real-time on

our school leader board, with prizes to be won at the end of the season.

As a school, we are taking part in the next season that is running from 20th February

to 31st March. Parents and carers can download the app, sign up, and then start

collecting virtual tags. For more information you can watch this video and download

this guide to get started.

STREET TAG

The Winns Story Windows trail is live!

We have 40 homes so far decorating

windows for the trail. Kids and carers

can follow the interactive map by

clicking here. 

Blue Winns Windows Plaques will help

them along the route as will red signs,

sponsored by Central Estate Agents.

How many Winns Story Windows can you

find? Good luck hunting!

STORY WINDOW TRAIL
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CRICKET WORLD CUP TROPHY
We were incredibly lucky this week to have had

a visit by not one, but two World Cup Cricket

Trophies. A representative from the ECB

brought along the The 2019 ICC Cricket World

Cup and the 2022 World T20 trophies for our

children to see. The ECB and Essex County

Cricket club are reaching out to schools as part

of their 'Chance to Shine' initiative,

encouraging the take up of cricket among

primary-aged girls and boys. Our children will

benefit from some professional coaching later

in the summer term - so we might just have

some world cup winners of the future!
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WORLD BOOK DAY EVENTS -  STORY WINDOW
TRAIL, BOOK FAIR, BOOK SWAP AND READATHON
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